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October 16, 2024 
 

Dear Ron, 
 

At the 2024 annual council meeting of the Camp Waupaca Reunion 

group, held on Saturday August 24th at the Horseshoe of Camp 

Waupaca, the council voted on this year’s Hall Of Fame nominees.  

Your name came up for nomination in recognition of your 19 summers 

as Program Director at Camp Waupaca For Boys. After a quick 

discussion, the council agreed unanimously to induct you into our Hall 

of Fame class of 2024.  Congratulations to you on this well-deserved 

recognition! 
 

Your programs were always well thought out and very well run.  

Campers of all skill levels always found something at which they 

could excel in your programs.  No one was left out or singled out in 

any way. 
 

As an adult, I now realize how monumental a task it was for you to 

keep all the pieces of a busy program schedule moving smoothly while 

avoiding and minimizing interruptions.  I enjoyed immensely 

participating in your programs as a camper / CIT / JC, and finally as a 

staff member.  I used a lot of what I learned from your execution of the 

camp program in my adult life, applying many concepts to raising my 

children (having a set schedule), and later as a people manager 

(dealing with a lot of moving parts and people). 
 

Paul Warshauer and I speak of you often, and we hope one day to 

catch up with you in person to express our appreciation to you. 
 

Once again, congratulations Ron on being added to our Hall of Fame! 
 

 

 

 

Mike Lurie 
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